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The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency (the Agency) presents its compliments and 
has the honour to attach a copy of the notification sent to the Member States of the Agency regarding the 
Scientific Forum that will take place on 27 and 28 September 2005 at the Austria Center, Vienna.

 
The Secretariat hereby invites your organization to be represented at this meeting and would appreciate it 
if the name(s) of the person(s) designated to attend would, in due course, also be communicated to the 
Secretariat. 

 
The Secretariat of the Agency avails itself of this opportunity to renew the assurances of its highest 
consideration. 
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